
Sanderson Academy

808 Cape Street

Ashfield, Massachusetts  01330

Phone: (413) 628-4404     Fax: (413) 628-4697

Emma Liebowitz, Principal

eliebowitz@mtrsd.org / sanderson.mohawkschools.org

March 21, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We would like to welcome the students and parents of the kindergarten class of 2022-2023 to

Sanderson Academy! We will be holding kindergarten registration Friday, April 15 at 9:30. On this

day, children will be able to meet their teachers, explore their classroom and ride the school bus!

Caregivers will meet and talk with the school staff and learn about the kindergarten experience. Amy

Socquet, Early Childhood Coordinator, will be in attendance on April 15th. Our kindergarten teacher,

Sarah Forbes, and our school nurse, Loranna Almeida, R.N., will also be available to answer any

questions you may have regarding your child’s entrance into Sanderson Academy.

It is necessary that you PROVIDE the following:

Birth certificate for your child.  A photocopy is sufficient.

Immunization records. Lead test is REQUIRED. Specific immunizations are required for

kindergarten.

Completed registration form (enclosed).  Please complete both sides and sign it.

Any health or milestone information that you believe will be helpful. Please tell us any

pertinent information regarding your child or your home.

Physical examination must be completed before entrance into kindergarten. Please plan now

so this can be completed before August 20, 2022. Entrance will be denied if this is not done

prior to the first day of class.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. Please do not hesitate to call the school office if you

have any questions or concerns about registering your child for kindergarten. If you have received

this mailing and do NOT have plans to send your child to Sanderson Academy, please contact the

school at (413) 628-4404 as soon as possible.

We look forward to seeing you soon!

Sincerely,

Emma Liebowitz

Emma Liebowitz

Principal

PLEASE NOTE: Children can be denied entrance to school if paperwork is not complete and on file at

the school by August 20, 2022.

mailto:eliebowitz@mtrsd.org


Sanderson Academy
808 Cape St.
Ashfield, Ma 01330

Kindergarten Requirements

Dear Parent/Guardian:

We are pleased to have your child, _____________________________________, as a kindergarten student at our
school. The Massachusetts Department of Public Health and the Mohawk School Committee require a current
physical exam be on file for all students entering Kindergarten and that immunization requirements for enrollment
are fulfilled.

The following are requirements that need to be fulfilled prior to the start of Kindergarten:

Current Physical Exam: Physicals must be within 12 months of entering into Kindergarten and
updated by the end of the school year.

3 doses of Hepatitis B vaccine

5 doses of DTaP/DTP vaccine

4 doses of Polio (IPV/OPV) vaccine

2 doses of MMR (measles, mumps and rubella) vaccine

2 doses of Varicella vaccine or medically documented case of chickenpox

Lead Screening documentation

If these requirements are not met, your child will be unable to begin school in August. Please feel free to contact
me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Loranna Almeida, BSN, RN
School Nurse: Sanderson Academy
Email: lalmeida@mtrsd.org
Phone: 628-4404   Fax: 413-628-4697
(M-F 8:30am-3:30pm)


